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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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Evacuation Alert RESCINDED for Properties in Portions of Electoral Area B, Electoral 
Area C and District of Coldstream 

 
Based upon recommendation from the BC Wildfire Service, the Regional District of North 
Okanagan is RESCINDING the Evacuation Alert for properties in portions of Electoral Area B and 
Electoral Area C. The District of Coldstream is also RESCNIDING its Evacuation Alert in the area.  
 
The Alert was implemented due to the White Rock Lake fire. Properties rescinded from the 
evacuation alert include: 
 

Electoral Area B east of Okanagan Lake – including those surrounding Swan Lake 
 

Electoral Area C south of Spallumcheen, west of Forsberg Road (on Silver Star Road) to the 
southern boundary of Electoral Area C 

 
District of Coldstream from the north boundary to the south boundary, the area west of 

Coldstream Valley Estates and Grey Road  
 
Residents are reminded that although the Evacuation Alert has been removed, the Province of 
British Columbia is still facing threat of wildfire in the area. We encourage you to stay connected 
with up to date information and remain aware of current situations and weather conditions. 
 
The Evacuation ORDER issued for properties in Electoral Area ‘B’ located on the west side of 
Okanagan Lake remains in effect.  
 
Further information will be issued as updates are received from the BC Wildfire Service. RDNO 
residents are encouraged to visit www.rdno.ca, and the RDNO Facebook page, and District of 
Coldstream residents are encouraged to visit www.coldstream.ca for more information.  
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For media inquiries, please contact:  
 
Regional District of North Okanagan  
Stacey Raftus, EOC Information Officer  
stacey.raftus@rdno.ca  

District of Coldstream 
Trevor Seibel, EOC Director 
tseibel@coldstream.ca  
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